
 

  

11 December 2024 

 

Stephen Dobbs 

Senior Planning Officer 

Social & Affordable Assessment  

Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure  

 

30-46 Auburn Road, Regents Park (Stage 1 & Stage 2) - Significant Development 

Application (SSDA) EIS Advice - Canterbury Bankstown City Council  

 

Dear Stephen,  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment in response to the applicant’s 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Stage 1 and Stage 2 In-fill Affordable Housing 
Proposals SSD-54988962 and SSD-57394209 for the above site in Regents Park. 
 
Council has reviewed the documentation made available on the Major Projects Portal. Based 
on our review of the applications, Council generally supports the proposed development with 
the exception of some concerns raised in this submission that we request are addressed by 
the applicant.  
 
It is noted the applicant has addressed several matters raised by Council in its Pre-EIS advice 
submitted September 2024, which is mentioned in Table 1 where relevant. New matters for 
consideration have also been raised according to the EIS. 
 
Table 1 below provides Council’s detailed advice on the EIS. 
 
Table 1. Advice for consideration prior to determination of SSD-54988962 and SSD-57394209. 
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